
 
 

Effective March 2018 

 

1. Mercy Credit Union no longer will process international wires or 
western unions. Domestic wires and western unions are still available. 
 

2. If you wish to make payments by phone with a debit card at the credit 
union, the hours are as follows: 
 

• Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
• Wednesday 10 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 



NEWS & UPDATES 

Please check mailings you get carefully. A member received this offer that at first 
glance, looks like it is from Mercy Credit Union, but you can see in the smaller print 
there is no affiliation with the credit union. This member recently obtained a home 
equity line of credit and their name and mailing information was gathered from public 
record. 

Protecting your personal and account information is important to us. If you receive a 
mailing that you are unsure about, please contact us so that we can verify if it is  
legitimate or not. 
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